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Bi-Partisan Job Access Loan Reform Bill Passes in State Legislature 
Common sense solution to improve important public program 

 
MADISON – Rep. Stuck issued the following statement on the passage of SB 221, which makes 
changes to the eligibility requirements for the Job Access Loan program. SB 221 passed on a 
unanimous vote in the State Senate on October 31st and passed the State Assembly on November 
2nd. 
 
“Thank you to my legislative colleagues for supporting this bill, which I put forward at the request 
of one of my constituents in Appleton. This is a common sense bill which makes sure that a state 
public assistance program doesn’t contribute to the problem of revocations in Wisconsin.” 
 
“I was proud to work with Rep. Cody Horlacher and Sen. Chris Kapenga on putting this bill 
forward and moving it through the legislative process. This is truly an example of Legislators from 
both sides of the aisle, Democrats and Republicans, working together on a simple proposal that 
makes sure that state resources are spent wisely to help individuals in need and to make sure that 
public programs don’t inadvertently result in sending people to jail. I look forward to seeing 
Governor Walker sign this bill into law!” 
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